
Science and Technology  

A small group of Year 8 students took part in a Science and Technology competition at 
Shrewsbury College on the 7

th
 July. They completed a series of challenges including: 

 

• making a small (6 inch) moving vehicle and competing in a time challenge 

• programming a robot to simulate a robotic lawnmower 

• investigating crimes and making a police style E fit of a suspect 

using diagnostic tests to identify a medical condition and learning how to perform 
CPR 



Year 8 pupils receiving their Gold, Silver and Bronze awards and badges from the Junior 

Mathematical Challenge 2025 (UK Maths Trust)   

Great Maths work by year 8 pupils this term. Mrs Guthrie was so impressed 
with all the pupils. Keep up that fabulous work . 



A super couple of  days for our students receiving their attendance re-

wards. 

121 of  our students enjoyed their ice lolly reward.  Recognising the stu-

dents that just missed 100% attendance and for the students that have 

significantly improved their attendance. 

Completing our attendance recognition rewards with a wonderful trip 

to ‘It’s only a Sundae’ in Ellesmere for our students that have achieved 

100% for the academic year.  Glorious day to celebrate their achieve-

ment and fabulous to see our students laughing and joking and enjoy-

ing their afternoon. With a significant increase in numbers meaning the 

café was closed to the public as it was at capacity with Lakeland Acad-

emy students. 



Tom won the gold medal in both the 100m and 200m com-

peting against other schools in North Shropshire. 

Two of our year 7 pupils represented Lakelands Academy at the Shropshire Swim-

ming Gala in Telford. Competing in 100m in front and back crawl and 200m Indi-

vidual Medley (Butterfly ,backstroke, breast stoke and freestyle) Huge well done to 

both. 

Students Performing & Excelling in 

Out of school Activities  

Euan B in year 7 has been participating in the WADOS 

production 'You are Special'. This play tells the story of 

the Wemmicks, little wooden people who are made by 

Eli the wood carver. Well done Euan, it is lovely to see 

our young people contributing to events within the 

community.  

Tom in Year 10 represented Lakelands Academy at the Shropshire Schools Athletics Champion-
ship in Telford and won the silver medal in the U17 200m. Tom was selected to recently repre-

sented Shropshire Schools in the 200m at the Mason Trophy event held at the Northwood Ath-

letics stadium in Stoke present the Shropshire Schools Athletics team.  



Although we had to change our plans and host the Summer Festival indoors this year, Lake-

lands students did not disappoint! Well done to everyone who performed and organised games 

and thank you to everyone who came to support. 

 



 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

Students enjoyed a sunny reading picnic  as part of our Readathon week celebrations. It was lovely to share 
books, poems and snacks together in the sunshine!  

A huge Congratulations to the following students for their fabulous efforts and dedication.  



Thank you to all the students who brought in books to swap at our Big Book 

Swap event yesterday! Lots of  students brought in books to swap, and it was 

great to see them going away with stacks of  new reading material to keep 

them busy over the summer holidays.  



PE  -  NEWS  -  PE  -  NEWS  -  PE  -  NEWS  -  PE 

Cricket Tournament …the boys were 

fantastic and a credit to the school. 

We played some excellent schools in-

cluding Haberdasher Adams, Priory, 

Year 7 and 8 girls who competed at the North 

Shropshire Rounders Tournament All of  the 

girls were a credit to themselves and Lake-

lands. Year 7s did particularly well, winning all 

of  the games in their group before narrowly 

losing out in the semi-final to Thomas Adams.  

We played Oswestry school, Corbet and 

Thomas Adams B in the group stages. We 

won all 3 games. Then progressed straight 

to the final where we played Thomas Ad-

ams A team. We beat them comfortably 

as well. So as a result of  them winning the 

tournament, we are now through to the 

Year 9 mixed touch rugby team playing some quali-

ty rugby against some top opposition from across 

the North West  



The sun was certainly out for us on Sports Day this year, but luckily our specta-

tors had plenty of  natural shade to sit and observe the sheer resilience and deter-

mination of  our competitors who gave their absolute all for their tutor groups 

and house teams! The atmosphere was amazing and the students personified the 

Lakelands values of  kindness and responsibility in cheering everyone on and get-

ting them to the finish line. 

 

The afternoon events were also highly impressive, with a number of  students sur-

prising themselves with their performance on the day. Lots of  house points 

awarded, medals presented, but most importantly, lots of  smiling faces! 

 

Well done Lakelands, a fantastic finish to another positive year. 




